
Historically, the fees have been based on costs to DPA (the boat,
attendant, staff at beach, buoy installation and removal, staff time 
devoted to buoy lottery and buoy mangagement).  This was done to 
avoid "making a profit" and to avoid the charge that DPA was using the
boat people to subsidize some of the rest of DPA's expenses.

These are clear statements that fees
from boat people are being used
to subsidize DPA's other expenses.
DPA clearly intends the increase to
be profit making in order to offset 
other costs.

The fee issue here is cast as a supply and 
demand which will enable a profit to be made.  
However, the fees historically only been about 
service to members and the fairness concept 
was only about keeping the non-boat people 
from subsidizing the buoy and kayak 
operations. Now the fees will be used to sub-
sidize services to all members, boat people 
and non-boat people alike.  This is a profound 
realignment of the intent of the fees.
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